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 Jelena Marinkov OBJ2016/6699/P 24/02/2017  22:38:38 This is going to far now. How many times they are asking for the same thing. Already 5000 people 

signed against it. It is too big for the area. We do not have infrastructure to support all those people. 

The building will take away little green area we have. Pollution will drastically increase. Neighbors do 

not want this monster in our street.

36

Eton avenue

 Sanya Polescuk on 

behalf of Belsize 

Residents 

Association

OBJ2016/6699/P 25/02/2017  17:26:09 Demolition should not be permitted to commence until final detailed foundation plans have been

fully approved by an independent assessment/report presented as 

sealed bids and conducted by an external civil engineering company. Currently, detailed design and 

assessment reports” are still

pending and some of the “outline method statements” are incomplete. 

Given the entirely new proposal to close the entrance to the underground station and close the public 

service of the market, as well significantly disrupt the entrance to Hampstead Theatre, this application 

should be registered as

‘variation’, not a ‘discharge’ in order to conduct an informed public consultation.

The council should reintroduce “a further

condition to ensure a (building) contractor is in place ready to erect the

approved building following demolition” in a continuous manner.

8a Belsize Court 

Garages
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